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SDNRAIDC
Objection to the proposed new Vegetation law

Dear Sir, 
I wish to express my strong opposition to the new proposed Vegetation laws coming before parliament. 
They are so out of touch with how these laws will effect productivity and overall management of grazing 
country in the south west. 
Fodder harvesting  and thinning which are a normal and positive management tool for graziers in times of 
drought, are being made a political football. The system works well now, why would you want to bog it 
down in red tape and Govt. control. 
Please lodge my objection. 

Don Dunsdon 
Franc Villers 
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